VERMONT DEPARTMENT 
OF PUBLIC SERVICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

ON THE SUSTAINABILITY 
OF ITS FUNDING SOURCES

The Public Service Department will hold public meetings to discuss the sustainability of its funding sources.  Input from the public or other interested parties is sought as we look to the future and keeping utility services affordable for Vermonters.  A copy of a draft report is available on the Department’s website (http://publicservice.vermont.gov/) for review prior to the meeting(s).  
Meetings will be held at the following locations:
Rutland Free Library – Monday, October 15 from 6 PM to 8 PM
Black Box Theater, St. Johnsbury Academy – Tuesday, October 23 from 6 PM to 8 PM
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pavilion Auditorium, Montpelier – Wednesday, October 24 from 5:00 PM to 7:30 PM – Virtual attendance will be available for this meeting.
Public Comment: The public is encouraged to submit written comments regarding this request to the Department via email at Stacey.drinkwine@vermont.gov.  Please indicate that your message is related to the Sustainability Study.



